
TEACHER WORKSHOP:  INQUIRY BASED LEARNING USING POLYMERS

DATE:  Wednesday, July 19, 2017 from 9am - 3:30pm   THERE IS NO COST TO ATTEND THIS

EVENT. LOCATION:  Room 130, Polymer Engineering Academic Center, 250 South Forge Street, 44325-0301

PURPOSE:  Learn and try out a variety of brand new lesson plans developed in The University of Akron’s 
Research Experience for Teachers in Polymer Engineering Program.

YOU WILL RECEIVE:
• Lesson Plans
• Free Classroom Materials (valued at approximately $50)
• Certificate of Participation
• Lunch Provided

REGISTER:  You can register online at: uakron.edu/cpspe/agpa-k12outreach/research-experience-for-teachers/
inquiry-based-learning-using-polymers or by contacting John Fellenstein at: jfellenstein@uakron.edu

QUESTIONS:  For more information, please contact John Fellenstein (jfellenstein@uakron.edu)
or Dr. Kevin Cavicchi (kac58@uakron.edu)

The University of Akron Research Experience for Teachers in Polymer Engineering is sponsored by the National Science 
Foundation EEC-1542358. Any opinions, findings, and conclusions or recommendations expressed in this material are those of the 
author(s) and do not necessarily reflect the views of the National Science Foundation.

Visit the workshop webpage at:  agpa.uakron.edu/p16/polymers-workshop.php

http://uakron.edu/cpspe/agpa-k12outreach/research-experience-for-teachers/inquiry-based-learning-using-polymers



